
MINUTES 
LAMONI COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PUBLIC HEARING ON 2015-2016 BUDGET 

March 30, 2015 Room 411 
 
 

President Chip Millslagle began the meeting at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Members present: Chip Millslagle, Michele Dickey-Kotz 
Members absent: Bob Bell, Larry Heltenberg, Cody Shields 
Also present: Chris Coffelt, Lisa Jones 
 
The Board of Education reviewed economic factors impacting the overall property tax levy and district budget. As 
no community members were present and no written comments submitted,  
 
Meeting ended at 6:25 p.m. 
 
The 2015-2016 fiscal year budget will be approved at the April 13th Lamoni School Board meeting and submitted 
on April 15th to the State of Iowa, Department of Management and Decatur County Auditor’s office. 
 
 
Lisa Jones      Chip Millslagle 
Board Secretary/Business Manager    Board of Education President             


